
  
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting of the Teacher Study Group on Argumentative Writing 
 

You are invited to the Teacher Study Group meeting to be held in the Metro High School on 
Monday, Oct. 28, from 4:00pm to 6:00pm.  
 
Kim Leddy (Mosaic), Chris Moore (Olentangy Liberty) and Andrea Vescelius (Olentangy Orange), 
will preview their upcoming National Council of Teachers of English (NCTE) presentation titled, 
“Making Argument Matter: Teaching Argumentative Writing as Academic and Artistic 
Engagement.” Questions and feedback are encouraged to spark a more general discussion about 
the teaching and learning of argumentative writing, and to support teachers as they prepare to 
present. 
 
Light refreshments will be provided. Feel free to bring a colleague! 
 
Where: The Metro High School at 1929 Kenny Road, Columbus OH, 43210 
 
When: Monday, Oct. 28; 4:00pm to 6:00pm 
 
Parking: Free parking in front of Metro High School. Note that the signs indicate permit parking, 
but this is not enforced. 
 
RSVP:  Amy Bradley, 614-688-8355 or Bradley.379@osu.edu 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Thank you! 
 
George Newell and Amy Bradley 
For the Argumentative Writing Project 
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